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PETITION 
We, the 

Citizens of the City of Greater Sudbury 

Briefly state the matter or argument in support of your petition. 
(This statement must appear at the top of each page on which you collect signatures.) 

Council's decision to bring Animal Control Enforcement Services in-house should be 
reversed and a Request for Proposals (RFP) should be issued for the provision of these 
services in conjunction with the RFP for Pound Services. 

State the specific request for action you wish Council to undertake. 

The Matrix Consulting Group failed to fully consult all key stakeholders and fulfill their 
mandate in the preparation of their report on Animal Services. 

The information presented by the Consultant and Staff at the February 9th, 2016 

Council Meeting did not present a fair or accurate assessment of the current provision 
of Animal Services or the plan to offer these Services in house with Municipal Staff. 

As was clear during the debate, neither City Staff, the public or .Council had enough 
time to review the report and options as presented. 

Council's decision to bring Animal Control Enforcement Services in-house should be 
reversed and a Request for Proposals (RFP) should be issued for the provision of these 
services in conjunction with the RFP for Pound Services. 

All proposals including the proposal from the City to do Enforcement Services with 
City Staff under the same stipulations as any potential private sector vendors should 
be properly evaluated in a fair and open RFP process. 

Name and contact information of the Petition Spokesperson or Principal Petitioner. 

Name: Richard L. Paquette 

Address:  
 

 

Telephone Number:  

Fax:  

Email :  



Petition Statement: Council's decision to bring Animal Control Enforcement Services in house 
should be reversed and that a Request for Proposals (RFP) should be issued for the provision 
of these services in conjunction with the RFP for Pound Services. 

Name of Petition Spokesperson or Principal Petitioner: Richard L Paquette 

Here follows the Signatures 

Signatures I Addresses 

(Only original signatures are permitted. If signing on I (Your residential address in the City of Greater Sudbury) 
behalf of a business or organization, you should indicate 
if you are the owner, president, secretary, treasurer, 

ect.) 

Notice of Collection and Col'l"sent 
Personal information on this form is collected under the authority of section 28(2) of the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act for the purpose of informing City Council as to your views of a matter 
over which Council has the power to act. This information will not be used by the City for any purpose other than 
to ensure it meets Council's requirements for a valid petition and to ensure contact with the spokesperson or 
principal petitioner. Once submitted to Council, this petition becomes a public document and is available for 
viewing. Questions relating to the collection and use of this information may be directed to the Deputy City Clerk 

at clerks@greatersudbury.ca 

Signed by 1432 area residents.

Please be advised the original petition is available for viewing at Clerk's Services, 200 Brady 
Street, 2nd floor.
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March 24, 2016 

Richard L. Paquette 
 

 
 

Dear Mr. Paquette: 

Re: Petition -Animal Control Enforcement Services 

At the City Council meeting of March 22, 2016, Councillor Kirwan submitted a petition to 
the City Clerk requesting a reversal of the decision to bring animal control enforcement 
services in-house. 

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to Caroline Hallsworth, 
Executive Director, Administrative Services/City Clerk, for review. It is the department 
that receives the petition who is responsible for communicating which of the following 
four paths they may choose: 

1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to 
resolve or respond to the matter in question; 

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the 
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.; 

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for 
information or action; or 

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new 
policy or new financial resources. 

For further information please contact Deanna Denis, Executive Director of 
Administrative Services at 705-674-4455, ext. 4226 or via email at: 
Deanna. Denis@greatersudbury. ca. 

Yours truly, 

~~/ 
Deputy City Clerk 

cc: Council Members 
Caroline Hallsworth, Executive Director, Administrative Services/City Clerk 
Brendan Adair, Manager, Corporate Security, By-law & Court Services 




